
September 13, 2022 

Attention All Employees covered by the City’s Group Medical Insurance 

The Cass Employers Clinic, 502 High Street, is ready to give flu shots starting 
September 26, 2022 for this flu season.  If you and your family are established 
patients with the clinic, meaning you've been there at least once, you, your spouse 
and dependents are eligible for a free flu shot.   

This year the flu shots are by appointment only. 

Clinic Phone:  574-732-2552 

Monday 7 am - 4 pm 
Tuesday  7:30 am - 4 pm 
Wednesday  10 am - 7 pm 
Thursday  7:30 am - 4 pm 
Friday  7 am - 4 pm 

This is first come first serve while supplies last.  

Protect Yourself from Flu

Protect yourself from flu this fall and winter with a flu vaccine. While getting a flu 
vaccine will not protect against COVID-19, it can protect you from becoming sick with 
flu and needing medical care. Flu is another serious respiratory illness that can cause 
missed work, hospitalizations, and, in some cases, even death. 

Protect yourself, your family, and your community from flu by getting vaccinated. 


